
 
 

         
        

         
           

       
         

   

 

  
    

           

       

 

   

     

  

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

  

 
    

  

    

WIS 175 (Applteon Ave.) 
Intersection with Pilgrim Rd and Menomone eAve. 

Waukesha County 

May 29, 2020 

CONSTRUCTION START NOTICE 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation contractors will begin construction at the intersections of Appleton Avenue 
and Pilgrim Rd, Appleton Avenue and Menomonee Avenue, and Pilgrim Rd and Menomonee Avenue on Monday June 
8, 2020. The project involves replacement of traffic signal equipment, geometric modification to turn lanes and 
through lanes, removal of high mast lighting, and resurfacing of the existing pavement. Through access will be 
maintained during the course of the project, however staging will require lane closures on WIS 175 (Appleton Ave.). 
The project will restore all traffic lanes by late summer 2020 and construction will be complete with installation of 
signal equipment in spring of 2021. 

Construction Schedule: 
• June 8, Construction Starts 
• Early September – Complete construction of all curb, pavement, signing, marking – remove all traffic restrictions 
• Spring 2021 – Remove temporary signal control, complete installation of new signal equipment 

Project Contacts: 
Adam Sarauer, Project Construction Leader, (414) 550-5293, adamN.sarauer@dot.wi.gov 

Kurt Flierl, Project Manager, (414)-750-3085, kurt.flierl@dot.wi.gov 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation – Dedicated people creating transportation 

solutions through innovation and exceptional service. 
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